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Prayer

Dear God,
Please help me be brave today.

When I feel scared, stay close to me.
Help me do what’s right and kind.
Thank You for loving me always.

Amen.

Senior Leadership Message -

This week, the children in Year 1 have truly demonstrated our value of the half
term—Courage. They all took part in the Key Stage 1 Phonics Screening Check,
a national assessment of phonics knowledge at the end of Year 1. We were
incredibly impressed with how sensibly they approached the task and how
hard they tried. Well done, Year 1!
 
Next week, as part of their learning, Year 1 will enjoy a visit from Godalming
Museum to learn more about Gertrude Jekyll—a renowned British horticulturist,
garden designer, craftswoman, photographer, writer, and artist.
 
Year 2 have also shown great courage and perseverance this week by taking
on the optional KS1 SATs papers. We’re proud of their positive attitude and
determination.
This week, the children had their class group photos taken, and we even
managed to gather the entire school on the field for a whole-school photo. It
was a lovely way to capture memories as we celebrate the school’s 175th
anniversary.
 
We’re excited to share that our school has been invited to take part in the
“Bunting for Bramley” project—an initiative encouraging children, families, and
staff to design colourful bunting that will be professionally printed and
displayed around Bramley village as part of the Discover Bramley campaign.
More information is available here: https://www.discoverbramley.co.uk/
 
A template has been sent home with your child, and an email with the
template was also shared. Please return completed designs to the school
office by Friday 30th June.
 
We’re thrilled to announce that the school has received additional funding
from Asda’s community fund, following the challenges our community faced
last year due to the petrol leak. This funding will be used to build new canopies
in our outdoor areas. These will extend the existing canopies for the Pre-school
and Nursery and create a brand-new outdoor space for the Year 1 classroom.
 
We’re so excited to enhance our outdoor learning environments, enabling
children to enjoy learning outside all year round. We’ll share photos with
families once the work begins.
A huge thank you to Holly Lewis, one of our parents and a local committee
member, who represented the school at the funding meetings and successfully
secured this support for our exciting project.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Strickland
Head of School

Weekly Newsletter
13th June

(YR) Aleks
(YR) Ben
(Y1) Afina
(Y1) Dylan
(Y2) James
(Y2) Ruby

(YR) Atticus
(Y1) Isabelle
(Y2) Monty

Notice
Please find below the link to the Surrey
CC traffic speed consultation that is
being carried out until 4  July. Have
your say on our surrounding roads.

th

speed-limits consultation

Well done everyone!

Year 1

15

https://www.discoverbramley.co.uk/
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/environment-and-infrastructure/rural-roads-guildford-and-waverley-speed-limits/consultation/subpage.2020-06-26.6077183824/
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Notices New after school club starting
in September. Bookings form

17  Juneth
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Pre School have had a fantastic start to the last half term! We are really enjoying our minibeast topic. We
have been out on the field looking for different minibeasts and exploring non-fiction books to see if we can
information about them in books. We have been moving like a minibeast and thinking about how they might
move in different ways. Thank you for all the lovely photos you have shared on See Saw showing the
minibeast learning the children have done at home. We love seeing it!

We will soon start practising for the Pre School and Nursery sports day which will be on the 3  July. We are
also very excited about the Graduation Ceremony for the older children who will be moving up to
Reception class in September. This will take place straight after sports day on 3  July.

rd

rd

 

Classroom
Focus PRE-SCHOOL



Please note that dates in bold may have been added or changed since our last weekly
newsletter. 

June
16th Refugee Week
18th Year 2's last swimming
18  PTFA Summer fair planning meeting at the Grantley Arms for 7.30pmth

19  Year 1 having a visitor from Godalming Museumth

20  Mufti day - in exchange for a bottleth

23  New Reception class ‘stay & play session’ at 2pm - 3pmrd

23  New Reception class ‘welcome meeting’ at 3pmrd

25th Tillingbourne Moving Up Day - Year 2
26  PTFA Summer Disco, 3-4.30pm on the field.th

July
3rd Nursery & Pre-School Sports Day at 9.30 -10.15am
3  Pre-School Graduation Ceremony (for those who are moving up to Reception in Sep) at
10.15 - 10.45am

rd

4th Main School Sports Day held at St.Catherines School. 1.40pm - 2.45pm
7th Year 2 visiting Sayers Croft
10th Year 2 Leavers Service at Holy Trinity, 9.15am.
11th PTFA Summer fair
17th History pause day (School is 175 years old)
18th History Showcase & Tea Party for Families
18th Children break up for Summer holidays, finish at 1.15pm
21st INSET day
22nd INSET day, End of Term 

September
3rd INSET day - School closed
4th Children return - Start of autumn term

October
23rd Children break up - Start of half term
24th INSET day - School closed

Upcoming Events
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Autumn Term 2024 Spring Term 2025 Summer Term 2025

02/09/24 to 20/12/24 06/01/25 -04/04/25 22/04/25 – 18/ 07/25

Half Term: 28/10/24 – 01/11/24 Half Term: 17/02/25 – 21/02/25 Half Term: 26/05/25 – 30/05/25

INSET DAY: 02/09/24, 03/09/24,
04/11/24

INSET DAY: 06/01/25, 24/02/25
INSET DAY: 22/04/25, 21/07/25,

22/07/25
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Autumn Term 2025 Spring Term 2026 Summer Term 2026

03/09/25 to 19/12/25 05/01/26 -27/03/26 13/04/26 – 22/07/26

Half Term: 27/10/25 – 31/10/25 Half Term: 16/02/26 – 20/02/26 Half Term: 25/05/26 – 29/05/26

INSET DAY: 03/09/25, 24/10/25,
03/11/25

INSET DAY: 05/01/26, 23/02/26
INSET DAY: 13/04/26, 22/05/26,

01/06/26

Term Dates
2024 - 2025

2025 - 2026

Notices

Hello everyone!
 
The PTFA has been buzzing with excitement as we plan some fantastic activities for the
rest of the school year.
 
Mufti Day – Friday, 20th June: Next week, we're having a mufti day in exchange for
bottles for the summer fair tombola. Please bring your bottles on Friday morning; PTFA
members will be at the gate by the school field to collect them. 🍾
Summer Disco, Thursday 26th June: The Disco is back! 3-4.30pm, open to yrs R-2 (pre-
school siblings of main school children welcome). There will be fun, games and plenty of
dancing!  £7 per child, snacks and ice lollies provided.💃
Summer Fair Planning Meeting: Join us on Wednesday, 18th June at 7:30 PM in the
Grantley Arms for our summer fair planning meeting. Everyone is welcome! We’d love to
hear your fresh ideas on how we can make this year’s fair the best one yet. 🌟
Volunteers Needed: We really need more volunteers to help with the summer fair, to
make our new stall ideas achievable. The previous PTFA team will be offering up their
time once again and featuring in a brand new game! Your support is crucial to making
this event a success, so please consider lending a hand. Your class reps will be reaching
out to fill stall slots. 🙌
 
And finally, stay tuned for details about our upcoming preloved clothes sale. More
information will be announced next week! 👗
 
Looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Marty, Tiff, Holly, Sally and the team x
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Adverts & Events


